Nanninﬂa, Tanera AG:EX

From: Copage, Caitlin GCPE:EX

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 5:22 PM
To: Smith, George AG:EX

Subject: Follow Up: ICBC w/ GC

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi George!

Happy Friday ©

Wanted to check in on your thoughts on the best time for a follow up briefing with the GC re: ICBC — we had mid/late
Jan for the next milestone when we could discuss some further policy elements.

Happy to help with coordinating any scheduling pieces!

Thanks,

Caitlin Copage

Senior Analyst, Policy and Consultation
Confidence and Supply Agreement Secretariat
caitlin.copage@gov.bc.ca

p. 778-677-6651
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